
 
 
 

 

26
th

 September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 

Re: Yr 7 “LION KING EXPERIENCE SHOW” 
 
Your son / daughter is performing in the “Lion King Experience” show on either Monday 19th (APPLETON) or Tuesday 22nd October 
(STOCKTON) at Upper School.  The performance is an opportunity to show you the work that has been going on in Art, Dance, Drama 
and Music in your child’s first eight weeks at Bridgewater. The performance starts at 7pm and usually lasts an hour or just over. 
 

                         APPLETON – MON 19th OCT only                        STOCKTON  - TUES 20th OCT only 
Arrival & dismissal for 

the school day 

 Normal times but at Upper School 

 Pupils can bring a book to read during the day when not rehearsing but NOT electronic games, 
thank you. 

Rehearsal  All day at Upper School / rehearse in dance kit. 

 Lunch – “do what you normally do” – if you purchase lunch, do so at Upper School. If you bring 
packed lunch, do so as usual. 

 Water – a very good idea to have a bottle of water for rehearsal day. 

Open Rehearsal  We have a full run through between approx 2.10 and 3.10. This is a very good representation of 
the evening show. 

 If you wish to come to this, please e-mail k.barratt@bridgewaterhigh, quoting pupil name and 
Form. 

 If this means you will NOT be attending in the evening, please also e-mail 

j.wolfenden@bridgewaterhigh.com so I can re-allocate your evening seat. 

Evening for pupils  Pupils wear Dance Kit to perform in, please. 

 Pupils need to be at school for 6pm. PLEASE DROP PUPILS OFF rather than wait from 6pm 

Evening for parents  

Tickets & arrival for 

the evening show 

 We have an absolute limit of 200 seats per night (Fire Regulations) so CANNOT allocate two 
tickets to every child and, we are sorry but, siblings cannot sit on a parent’s knee. 

 As a way of avoiding the issue of lost tickets, we are NOT issuing actual tickets this year. Instead, 
you will be asked for your child’s name and Form when you arrive for the show. 

 We will only be able to admit one person for each child. 

 Respectfully, we have to say that we can still only allocate one ticket per child in cases where 
parents / carers are separated or divorced. 

 After allocating parent seats / Form Teacher seats etc we will have a small number of “PLUS ONE” 
tickets that will be allocated on a random basis during rehearsal. Please do not e-mail requesting a 
“PLUS ONE” ticket. 

 Doors open 6.45 p.m. 

 

 
This is always a wonderful evening and we look forward to seeing you there. If you have any further queries, please contact 

j.wolfenden@bridgewaterhigh.com 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

J J Wolfenden 

 
Miss J J Wolfenden          KS3 Expressive & Performing Arts Co-ordinator 
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